					
	

[bookmark: usercontactbegin]					
	

Freedom of Information Act / Environmental Information Regulations Request

[bookmark: Re9acbce81afc46ffb267e76950172e2f][bookmark: Rc3b4e8fd010a4b5594eaffc5c6f9e80f]Reference: 	ECC18162718 03 25
Response:	08 April 2025

I can confirm that Essex County Council does hold this information, and where we are able to release this, our response is listed below. 
[bookmark: Re240ee2ac9d94b868b712ce6756a2b39]Question 1 - Please provide your rationale and supporting evidence for allowing a substandard visibility splay to the right (south) of the new junction.

There is limited information to support this request for information.  On the basis that the access being referred to above is that approved by planning application UTT/1210/11, Change of use of open pasture land to public amenity area including new vehicular access and parking area the visibility splay to the right (south) of the junction towards Hatfield Broad Oak village is not substandard.  The visibility splay accords with the parameters set out in Manual for Streets 2 Table 10.1 using a deceleration rate of 0.375g to provide an absolute minimum stopping sight distance (SSD).

Please find the link to the planning application: APPLICANT
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